
 
 

Wen-Parker Logistics Opens 27th Office – Ho Chi Minh City  

Elmont, NY - Wen-Parker Logistics (WPL), a global freight forwarder and supply chain solutions leader, is 

very excited to announce the opening of their 2nd owned office in Vietnam on November 1st, 2018.    

The office in Ho Chi Min City (HCM) is Wen-Parker’s 27th and the 9th in Southeast Asia and marks the 3rd 

new location to open since July 2016 when WPL opened in London (UK) and Hanoi in 2017.   Wen-Parker 

has other offices located in the United States (7), China (4), India (6) and Europe (1).          

WPL INTERNATIONAL (HCMC) CO., LTD. 
6th Floor, 229 Hoang Van Thu Street, Ward 8 

Phu Nhuan District, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 
Office: (84) 28-710-696-68 

Fax: (84) 28-384-241-89 
E-mail:  wplhcm@wen-parker.com 

 
Mr. Dat Hoang 

Director, Southern Vietnam 
E-mail: dhoang@wen-parker.com 

  
“This is our second office opening in less than two years in Vietnam” stated Brady Borycki Vice President, 

Global Business Development at Wen-Parker.  “The decision to expand our presence in Vietnam was a 

logical step in our business growth and brand extension strategies.” 

Wen-Parker Logistics provides a comprehensive menu of international logistics services including air and 

ocean freight forwarding and consolidation, Customs brokerage, purchase order management, 

warehousing and distribution and eBusiness.   

About Wen-Parker  

WPL currently services more than 80 countries across 6 continents and for the third consecutive year was 

recognized as a Great Supply Chain Partner by Supply Chain Brain Magazine.  To learn more about WPL, 

our vertical market concentrations, and how our team of global professionals can tailor a global logistics 

solution for your company call us at (888) 978-3029, visit our website at www.wen-parker.com, LinkedIn 

(Wen-Parker Logistics) and Twitter @Wen_Parker.   
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